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          October 21st 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Celebration Assembly via Zoom 

You have been invited to our Friday Celebration Assembly via Zoom. It starts at 9:15 and we 

hope it will give you a flavour of how we are managing to get the whole school together to 

celebrate the children’s achievements. The meeting ID and passcode have been sent 

separately. Please remember to ‘mute’ on joining. 

Parent Consultations – Term 2 

Dates for parent consultations in term 2 are as follows: 

Jays: November 11th and 12th 

Wrens: November 16th and 17th 

Year 3: November 23rd and 26th 

Year 6: November 30th & December 1st 

These will be via video in the afternoon (from lunchtime until 4:30pm) but if you are not able 

to make these dates and times, please speak to the class teacher to make an alternative 

arrangement. Details about booking appointments will be emailed next term. Using our new 

system, you will be able to book the appointment time yourself. 

Owls, Year 4 and Year 5 will have their parent consultations at the beginning of term 3. If any 

parent would like to make an appointment to see their child’s class teacher before the 

scheduled parent consultation date, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 

 


